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Placer County 
County Executive Officer 

 
Community Input Survey 

 
 
The Board of Supervisors is beginning a comprehensive recruitment process for the new County Executive 
Officer. Your input is important and appreciated. Ralph Andersen & Associates, a local Placer County 
search firm, is assisting the Board of Supervisors with this recruitment effort. 
 
There are 3 ways to complete this form: 
 

(1) Online Survey Instructions (Preferred): Click on the following link: 
www.ralphandersen.com/PlacerCoSurvey.html  

 
(2) To Email this Survey: Click on the following link: 

PlacerCoSurvey@ralphandersen.com  
 
(3) Should you wish to submit hard copy, please print this form and deliver to Placer County Personnel 

Department at 145 Fulweiler Avenue, Suite 200, Auburn, California 95603. 
 

 
Please respond by: Friday, March 16, 2012 
 
Do you live in Placer County? 

 Yes 
 No 

 
Are you a business owner in Placer County? 

 Yes 
 No 

 
Are you a current Placer County employee? 

 Yes 
 No 

 
Are you an elected or appointed official in Placer County? 

 Yes 
 No 

 
 
Please rate the importance of each of the following attributes as they relate to the County Executive 
Officer. 
 

Fiscal/Financial Expertise 
 Very Important 
 Important 
 Not Important 
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Experience with Economic Development 
 Very Important 
 Important 
 Not Important 

 
Experience dealing with diverse geographic populations (agricultural, rural, and urban) 

 Very Important 
 Important 
 Not Important 

 
Experience with non-traditional ways of providing services to the public (i.e. alternative service delivery 
methods) 

 Very Important 
 Important 
 Not Important 
 

 
In your opinion what is the single most important issue facing Placer County. 

   

   

   

   

   

 
Please add qualities or attributes that you feel are important in a County Executive Officer. 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
If you were asked to contribute an interview question for consideration, what would it be? 
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Please contribute any other thoughts or opinions you have about the search for a new County 
Executive Officer. 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   
 

Thank you for your input. 


